
Expected Delays on Alhambra for Moonlight Run 

Routes 42A & 42B | Davis

Saturday, July 13th, 2019

IMPORTANT NOTICE
 

To Davis 

350 Industrial Way 
Woodland CA 95776 

(530) 661-0816 

Yolo County Transportation District 

On Saturday, July 13th, 2019,  from 6:30pm till 10:30pm, Yolobus services along Alhambra Street (Between 5th/Oceam and Covell Blvd.) 
may expereince delays due to Davis Moonlight Run. Due to these closures, Yolobus Routes 42A &42B will not serve its usual route during the 
specified times at the specified area. 
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